
 
                                                              

  
    

  
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

LEE/SHOEMAKER TEAM COUNSELS   
HOLBERT APPLE ASSOCIATES, INC. 

 IN TRANSACTION WITH GPI 
 

Holbert Apple Associates, Inc. (Holbert Apple), a leading provider of consulting structural 
engineering, was acquired by Greenman-Pedersen, Inc. (GPI) as of December 31, 2021. GPI 
specializes in the innovative design and construction of transportation infrastructure and building 
projects based out of New York with over 1,600 employees in 50 offices. 
 
Holbert Apple, a Maryland-based firm with over 20 years structural engineering experience with 
extensive project experience across the Mid-Atlantic, will initially operate independently as a wholly 
owned subsidiary of GPI. 
 
“Holbert Apple’s merger with GPI provides the Holbert Apple staff with tremendous professional 
and personal growth opportunities. We are fortunate and thrilled to have found GPI as our new 
home,” says David H. Holbert, P.E., President of Holbert Apple. 
 
James F. Lee, Jr., Esq., Joseph W. Cooch, Esq., and Taylor T. Dolan, Esq. of Lee/Shoemaker PLLC 
represented Holbert Apple in drafting and negotiating the Letter of Intent, employment agreements 
and all transactional documents. 

  


